
 
 

Culcheth Community     
Primary School 

         WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
20th December 2019 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Diary dates for 2020  
 

14/1 Swimming starts Yr3/4 

14/1 Year 5 Viking Day in school 

14/1 Year 5 Smoke Tent in school 

20/1 Year 6 trip to Eden Camp 

30/1 Young Voices Concert 

 

Winners - Christmas Bauble Competition 
 
Well done to all children who decorated a 
bauble, the winners are: 
 
Rec – Olivia G              Year 1 – Everley L 
 
Year 2 – Arthur W      Year 3 – Jack 
 
Year 4 – Charlie M      Year 5 – Harvey 
 
Year 6 - Lucinda 
 

Events this week…… 

 

 The choir entertained shoppers at 
Golden Square on Tuesday 

 KS1 enjoyed their Christmas 
Party on Wednesday 

 The kitchen put on lovely 
Christmas Dinner on Wednesday 

 KS2 enjoyed their Christmas 
Party on Thursday 

 All children enjoyed Puss in Boots 
Pantomime in school on Thursday 

 SCHOOL CLOSES TODAY AND 
RE-OPENS TUESDAY 7TH JAN 
2020 

 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Singing !  
 

It was lovely to see so many of you at the 
Village Club last Sunday, we hope you 
enjoyed watching our children sing and our 
very talented ‘bell-ringers’ too!  
 
A special mention to Mrs O’Donnell, Mrs 
Richardson and the children who sang at 
Golden Square on Tuesday! We raised over 
£250 in total at both performances. 
 
 

School Swimming in January 
 
Swimming lessons will be begin on Tuesday 
14th January for all the children in Year 3 and 
those in Y4 who haven’t yet had the chance 
to swim or who have not yet made the 
expected standard; letters have been sent 
home. 
 
DON’T FORGET TO RETURN YOUR 
CHILD’S SWIMMING CONSENT FORM TO 
THE OFFICE 
 

Year 5/6 early morning club (8.15am) 
 

This will start in January every day for all Year 
5/6 children. A great way to complete 
homework or catch up on work missed.  This 
will start on the first day back – Tuesday 7Th 
January 2020. 
 

After-school Clubs 
 
All after-school clubs will start w/b 20th 
January – please book on ParentPay 
ASAP.  
 
Clubs must be booked on ParentPay before 
15th January so please book before that 
date.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Attendance – w/e 20th December 2019 
 

Reception 97.3% 

Year 1 92.8% 

Year 2 94.0% 

Year 3 94.2% 

Year 4 99.7% 

Year 5 97.2% 

Year 6 99.0% 

Average 96.3% 

 

  

Mathswhizz Winners! 
 

1st: Poppy, Year 4 
2nd: Pippa, Year 3 
3rd:  Elisha & Oliver S, Year 3 

School Lottery 
 

Win Harry Potter Tickets !!!! 
 
Join our school lottery and be in with 
a chance of winning one of the most 
popular prizes ever, helping you raise 
valuable money for our school. You 
could WIN a family tour of the Warner 
Bros Harry Potter Studios!  
 
Please support our School, help raise 
funds and join at: 
www.yourschoollottery.co.uk. Thank you! 
 

This week’s winner is: 
Mrs Haskins - £19.50!!! 

 
 

Reminder - Sports Assembly 
 
Every week we have a sports assembly, 
celebrating the children's sporting 
achievements. Please send in photos, 
trophies, certificates each Wednesday.  
 
This year so far we have celebrated 
achievements in: rugby, wheelchair 
rugby, running, swimming, football, 
netball, karate, kick-boxing, boxing, 
gymnastics and rock climbing. This is a 
great opportunity to see which clubs are 
available in Warrington. Remember 
there is a sport out there for everyone- 
you just have to find it! 
 


